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Check our meeting  

schedule! 

Iôm looking forward to spring and hop-
ing it will come sooner rather than later!  
The historically wet weather we saw in 
October and November combined with 
more hard ice and snow in December 
and January has me suffering with a bit 
of ñcabin fever.ò Iôm looking forward to 
the yard, garden, hikes and bicycle 
rides.  How about you?  What do you 
look forward to as spring arrives? 
 
There are five months left to our Lions 
year and we Ft. Vancouver Lions cer-
tainly have several things for which to 
look forward.   
 
On February 23 at our monthly 
Thursday evening meeting, Lion 
Roy Pulliam has arranged for us to be 
entertained with Music by Mitch and 
Feisel.  This will be a great oppor-
tunity to invite guests to share in our 
Lions meeting spirit and fun.  Invita-
tions to friends and family are a great 
way to take the first step in Lions hospi-
tality that leads to growing community 
spirit of goodwill towards Lionism and 
potentially to some new members.  
Overall Lion Roy has pulled together an 
exciting line up of program speakers for 
February. Two that stood out for me are 
Feb. 10th- Blazer announcer, Brian 
Wheeler and Feb 17th- Kara Fox-
LaRose, President of the new La-
Center Casino Ilani. 
 
In March we will be holding our Lit-
eracy Night service project at 
Washington Elementary School.  For us, 
this is a new approach similar in spirit 
to what we have done in the past with 
Reading to First graders.  At the request 
of school staff, we will take ownership 
of one of three literacy nights WES 
holds.  We will provide the selected 
book of the event for participating stu-
dents and project help to WES staff and 
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families.  That night we will gift a copy 
of the book to each student. Staff will 
lead a preliminary discussion of the 
book to encourage students and fami-
lies to read and share together at 
home. We will tie the whole event to-
gether with a pizza meal for at-
tendees. 
 
In April we are looking forward to 
our Build Day with Habitat for Humani-
ty at McKibbon Commons. In May 
we have our annual Track Meet at 
Washington State School for the 
Blind and our White Cane Days and 
Flags for First Graders projects to 
look forward to. Also, sometime in May 
or early June, we will have our annual 
awards get together recognizing the 
contributions of various Lions this 
year.  Our Melvin Jones committee is 
hoping to make its awards at the same 
time. Details of the time, place, and 
format for this year-end celebration 
are yet to be worked out, so stay 
tuned! 
 
Also our Centennial Project committee, 
led by Lion Ralph Harding continues to 
work to vet ideas for recommendation 
to our board for a Fort Vancouver Li-
ons project worthy of marking our 
100th Lions anniversary. 
 
So hereôs to all of our upcoming activi-
ty and to spring! 
 
 
 
 
Yours in service, 
King Lion Tony 

http://lionsclubs.org/
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Concessions at Moda Center 
 

In February we will be working 3 or 4 events: 
  

Friday, the 3rd is a Blazer game 
Friday, the 10th is a Winterhawk game 
Thursday the 23rd  is a Blake Shelton 
concert.  Best tip night of the month 

 
And if we can get enough to man a booth, the 
Monster Jam on Sunday the 26th. It is a 
1 PM start time so leads get there at 10 AM 

and CSR's 11 AM 
  

 Please consider working two of 
these.  That will spread the work around. 
  
Thank you, Roy 

SOLV Oregon Invasive Species Project  
on 1/21/2017 

 
 Five hardy Lions braved the elements to help remove blackberries and ivy and to remove litter 
and debris from the National Park Service park along the Columbia River on Saturday, January 21st. 
 As part of this valuable environmental projectðundertaken in association with SOLV Oregon--
Craig Limoges, DeAnn Miller, Barbara Fey, Doug Wilson, and Adam Hegewald whacked, yanked, 
lopped, and removed invasive species along the public trail on Fort Vancouver National Historic Site.    
A number of the public passing by stopped to thank us for our efforts, which was 
much appreciated.  It took two truckloads to remove all the vegetation we removed.   
 Our teammates included Cub Scout Packs and Boy Scout Troops (future Lions!) 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Craig Limoges 
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